
 8/2/2020 12:37 PM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MEAD LIQUOR LICENSING AUTHORITY 

APPLICATION FOR TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP 
THE BEAST AND BARREL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN PURSUANT TO THE COLORADO LIQUOR CODE that the 
Liquor Licensing Authority of the Town of Mead will hold a Public Hearing on the transfer of ownership 
application from The Beast and Barrel, Mead, who is applying for a Hotel & Restaurant License at 237 
Main Street, Mead, Colorado.  

The Liquor Licensing Authority of the Town of Mead will hold a Public Hearing commencing at 6:00 
p.m., Monday, August 10, 2020, at the Mead Town Hall, 441 - 3rd Street, Mead, Colorado 80542, or
virtually, for the purpose of reviewing the proposed application. 

In accordance with the Town’s Rules of Procedures for Emergency Meetings, this meeting may be held 
virtually. Virtual access information will be provided on the Town’s website and at designated posting 
places at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. 

Any resident, manager or business owner wishing to protest the granting of the license may appear at the 
hearing, in person or virtually, to enter their opposition in the record. Protests may also be filed in writing 
with the Town Clerk’s Office, 441 – 3rd Street, Mead, prior to 4:30 p.m. August 10, 2020.  

Appointments for public inspection may be made and virtual access information can be obtained by 
contacting the Town Clerk at 970-805-4182 or mstrutt@townofmead.org.  

Date of application:  February 21, 2020 
Applicant: Alex Johnson 

Dated this 2nd day of August 2020. 

TOWN OF MEAD, COLORADO 
LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 

By:      /s/ Mary E. Strutt     
Town Clerk 


